
The Patient Engagement team at Health Quality Ontario (HQO) is currently conducting an assessment 
regarding the medical procedure known as Selective Dorsal Rhizotomy for children with Cerebral Palsy.   
 
The goal of the team is to illuminate the lived-experience of patients and families with CP, their existing 
therapies, and selective dorsal rhizotomy.  Having had the procedure is not necessary – the context 
around the procedure (what families view as its possibilities/implications/availability) is important as 
well.   
 
The assessment takes place over the phone and would only be a one-time conversation, lasting around 
30-60 minutes, at your convenience. 
 
If you are interested in participating, please contact David Wells at HQO  
 
David Wells 
Program Analyst 
Patient, Caregiver and Public Engagement 
(416) 323-6868 x710 
David.wells@hqontario.ca 
 
Health Quality Ontario 
130 Bloor Street West 
Toronto, ON 
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